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DATE: September 20, 2017

TO: Franklin Municipal Planning Commission

FROM: Amy Diaz-Barriga, Current Planning Supervisor
Emily Hunter, Director of Planning and Sustainability

Subject
7007 Moores Lane PUD Subdivision, Site Plan, Lot 1, 1st Site Plan Extension Request. (CONSENT AGENDA)

Project Information
COF Project Number: 6253
Applicant: Sean DeCoster, Civil Site

Background/Staff Comments
The applicant is requesting the first of two possible site plan extensions for the project at 7007 Moores Lane.
This is due to a potential buyer backing out of the original agreement, and securing a new buyer. Please see
the attached letter for further description of the extension request. The project was originally reviewed by
Planning Commission as it had an incompatible land use buffer on the property, and therefore Planning
Commission must grant the first extension request.

Recommendation
Approval, extend the site plan expiration to April 27, 2018.

File #: 17-0753, Version: 1

City of Franklin Printed on 4/19/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

